SIERRA

. | I
PO Box 217% Truckes, CA 96160 - (530) 4488115

TRIP TION

Dear Parents;

Under the provisions of the California State School Law, teachers may take pupils on field trips in order
to enrich their educational experiences. Such trips are taken only under direct supervision of a teacher
and, of course, all precautions are taken to insure that your child will be just as safe on such a trip as
he/she is in school or on the playground. We do desire to obtain the authorization of the parents,
however, before 1aking pupils on field trips where transportation is used,

We will notify you concerning the specific detzils of each trip whether transporiation is used or not.
This form is to avoid the necessity of signing a slip for each trip taken within Sierra Expeditionary
Learning School. You will, however, be asked permission in the event 3 field trip extends beyond the
Tahoe Truckee Unified School District boundaries.

Sincerely,

Dt

David Manahan
Director

1 herby request that my child be zllowed to participate on any school-sponsored field trip held during
the regular school day and under the direct supervision of a teacher.

Name of student Signature of Parent

Date Phone Number of Parent
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